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REVISED NOTIFICATION (4) 

Subject: Regarding Undergraduate Examinations  

Reference:  

1. Notification from this office even number dated 28 – 02 – 2020, 28 – 04 – 2020, 04 – 05 – 2020 and 

01 – 07 – 2020 

2. Circular from this office even number dated 16 – 03 – 2020  

3. Circular from VC number: AC7/(A)/456/2016 – 17; dated 14 – 08 – 2020.  

*** *** *** 

The revised dates of VI Semester [Including their backlogs of II and IV Semester 

and repeaters of II, IV and VI semester (Non – CBCS Scheme) as per UGC/State 

Government of Karnataka Orders] are as under. 

SL NO Particulars Last Date 

1 Date of commencement VI Semester 
[Including their backlogs of II and IV 
Semester and repeaters of II, IV and VI 
semester (Non – CBCS Scheme) 

08 – 09 – 2020 

2 Last date to remit the fees and submit dully 
filled examination application to the college 

25 – 08 – 2020 

3 Last date to make online entry of 
examination application by colleges 

26 – 08 – 2020 

4 Last date to enter IA marks through online  29 – 08 – 2020 

5 Last date to submit the bank remittance 
challan to this office, post payment of 
examination fees through DD to Account 
Number: 54007591200  

 
 

29 – 08 – 2020 

6 Last date for printing of candidate hall 
ticket and getting approved from University 
(Candidate hall ticket must be printed 
online and dully signed by the principal of 
respective college and a copy to be 
submitted to Registrar (Evaluation) along 
with candidate hall ticket)  

03 – 09 – 2020 

7 Date on which I.A. Marks will be published 
in the website by University of Mysore 

03 – 09 – 2020 
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8 After student verifying  I.A. Marks 
published in the website and if 
amendments required, last date for 
submission of the same in writing by 
respective college principal   

07 – 09 – 2020 

9 Practical Examinations conducting dates: 
[to be conducted using internal examiners 
only] 
After completion of Practical Examinations, 
on the same day without fail the marks to 
be uploaded online and submit the original 
mark sheets immediately to this office  

From 25 – 08 – 2020 
 

05 – 09 – 2020 

 

All other matters remains the same, as mentioned in reference 01(dated 28-02-

2020)   

Sd/- 

on 20/08/2020 by 

Register (Evaluation) 

To 

1. Principals/Heads of all degree colleges in Mysore, Mandya, Hassan and Chamarajanagara, which 

fall under the jurisdiction of UoM. 

2. Director, All India Institute of Speech and Hearing, Manasagangothri Mysore/ JSS College Institute 

of Speech and Hearing, JSS College Campus, M G Road, Mysore 

3. Dean, Chamrajendra Govt. College of Visual Arts (CAVA), Siddharthanagar, Mysore 

Copies for Information 

1. Register UoM, Mysore  

2. Finance office, UoM, Mysore. 

3. Office of Deputy Commissioner, Backward and Minorities department, Mysore /Mandya / Hassan/ 

Chamarajanagar District. 

4. District Treasurer Mysore/Mandya/Hassan/Chamarajanagar. 

5. Director, Student welfare section, Manasa Gangothri, Mysore. 

6. Director, CDC, UoM, Mysore. 

7. Deputy Register (Academics), UoM, Mysore 

8. All Deputy Register/Assistant Register (Evaluation), UoM, Mysore. 

9. Manager, META – I Technologies Pvt Ltd, Pareksha Bhavana, UoM, Mysore.  

10. Convenor ICD, DoS in Computer Sciences, Manasagangothri Mysore – requesting to publish in 

university website. 

11. All Superintends of Examination Branch (EB), UoM, Mysore. 

12. All Case workers (General and UG Wing) Examination Branch (EB), UoM, Mysore. 

13. Special Officer, Examination Reform Cell, Pareeksha Bhavana, UoM, Mysore 

14. Personal Section of Hon’ble VC/Registrar/Registrar (Evaluation)/Finance Officer, UoM, Mysore. 

15. Office Copy 


